

St Benedict's Primary School

Tallara Parkway NARRABUNDAH, ACT, 2604

Ph: 02 6295 8027

Email: Office.StBenedicts@cg.catholic.edu.au





Monday 21st August Week 6

Dear Parents and Carers,

Congratulations to all! We reached our Walkathon fundraising goal of \$5 000.

As a result of reaching this goal, all students are invited to wear their pyjamas to school for the day next Monday 21st August.

Students are still required to wear hard soled, closed in shoes to and from school and when in the playground. If they wish to, they will be able to change into their slippers whilst in the classroom.

Students are reminded to dress warmly and ensure that their pyjamas are suitable for school.

If students still have their Walkathon money and sponsorship cards at home, it is not too late to bring them in! All donations are greatly welcomed and appreciated.

As the highest fundraising class, 1/2 Blue will also be provided with a pizza lunch (2 slices of pizza each) on this day. If students do not eat pizza they will still need to bring their lunch.

Kind regards, Alana Quirk Assistant Principal (Acting)

